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German Minister of Defense Karl Theodor zu Guttenberg took time out from his
April 14 visit to German troops in Afghanistan to salute U.S. Army Europe
helicopter crew members who provided lifesaving medical evacuation response
and covering fire during an April 2 battle with militants.

 
The Americans are assigned to USAREUR’s 12th Combat Aviation Brigade,
headquartered in Ansbach, Germany.

  
An in-depth report on the minister’s visit is available in German at the Web site
for the Frankfurter Allgemeine at http://tinyurl.com/y2pzkgt. (in German)

About us: The U.S. Army in Europe, with NATO and other coalition partners
from throughout its 51-country area of responsibility, trains for, conducts, and
supports contingency operations. Headquartered in Heidelberg, Germany,
USAREUR has forces throughout Germany as well as in Italy, Belgium, the
Netherlands, Bulgaria, and Romania, and in Afghanistan and Iraq.
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